
Friends of Fountains  

24/06/2020, 3.30pm, Zoom | Meeting called to order by The Committee  

In Attendance  

Jo Martin - Chair, -Treasurer, Katie Harrison – Secretary, Jess Jarman – Treasurer, Rachel Bullock, Sarah Smith, 

Camilla Charlton 

Apologies 

Libbie Davies, Sarah Slater, Bea Tadd, Lucy Gratton. 

Approval of Minutes  

The previous minutes have been emailed to committee in advance from the previous meeting and approved. 

Treasurer’s Report  

Prior to the lockdown, the quiz did well raising £222. Otherwise, an inevitably quiet term. 

 

  

Opening balance £7070.16 

  

Income 
 

Quiz ticket sales £120 

Quiz Raffle/bar £241.5 

Expenditure 
 

Quiz refreshments £139.5 
    

  

Closing balance 
12/03/2020 £7292.16 

 

 

Requests from school 

- 3rd May – school cleanup, didn’t go ahead. JM to request a list of jobs from Joanne for parents to 

complete over summer in small/family groups. 
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10k Update 

- Mark Reed is still hopeful that this may go ahead later this year in Autumn term. This will be reviewed 

in next few months. 

End of year celebrations and activity ideas 

- Teachers and school are organising virtual events. It was decided for Friends to not organise anything 

in addition. 

- Also discussed a possible email summer challenge for children (for fun!) – JM to lead. 

 

New starters – welcome 

- New starters welcome tea/coffee for new parents. To schedule for September, possibly to hold outside.  

 

AOB 

- As the planned 3rd May school cleanup didn’t go ahead, JM to request a list of jobs from Joanne for 

parents to complete over summer in small/family groups. 

Next Meeting  

- Tue 22nd September 3.30pm Venue TBC.  


